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	Organization
	Orientation Steering Committee

	2008-2010 Allocation
	$5.65

	2010-2012 Request
	$6.60

	Appropriations Recommendation
	$6.60


Rationale of the Committee
The Appropriations Committee recommends funding OSC $6.60 for the 2010-2012 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Committee felt that OSC deserved full funding for lunch for Orientation leaders, but encouraged the OSC to keep considering new ways to conduct orientation training, for instance, shortening the second day to half a day, to save on food costs. Committee members also commended OSC for increasing their programming targeted towards transfer students and felt that this new programming was in great demand from the transfer community. Committee members voiced hesitation about funding OSC $5,000 to attend its conference and members expressed the desire that the Student Assembly look to cap conference expenditures at a lower amount through Appendix B stipulations in the spring. The Committee encourages OSC to use these funds for additional programmatic support.
Vote Totals
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows:
	Amount
	Vote

	$6.60
	12-1-1


Respectfully submitted, 

Christopher Basil
Vice President for Finance
